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DECEMBER 2014 
 

Hi all J Ass members. This will be the last newsletter before Xmas. To all our members have a 

great break and stay safe. 

 

 

NEW COMMITTEE  
Leon Blewett  President 

Graeme Raxworthy  Vice President 

Vern Rolton  Secretary 

Evan Paterson  Treasurer 

Wes Purves   committee member 

Roger France  committee member 

Lloyd Harman  committee member 

Cyrus Berry  committee member 

 

NEW DIRECTION 

Incorporated Society issue is underway with Cyrus handling this for us all, thanks Cyrus. 

 

WEB SITE 

Vern Rolton is doing this as well as secretary, if you want something on the web site, contact 

Vern. 

 

RULES 

The new rule changes that were passed at the special meeting are all now in place. They are 

posted on website and if you are building or rebuilding then get the updated rules from the 

website. 

 

MEMBERSHIP 

Still holding around the 40 mark which is great to see. 

 

NEW MOLDS 

These are both done and waiting for existing stock to be used up. 

 

PLANNED EVENTS 

Twilight Sailing Lake Victoria Start time 5:30pm 

Monday 15th December. 

Monday 9th February. 

Monday 2nd March. 

 

Rakaia Fun Day and BBQ 

Sunday 25th January 10.30AM with backup date Sunday 1st February. 

Rakaia BBQ where we have invited the CMYC as a way of saying thank you for the loan of 

their equipment etc.  

The CMYC have distributed travelling directions and will handle any postponements or 

cancellation. 
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Canterbury J Class Championships 

April 11th Match Racing. 

April 18th Fleet Racing. 

Vern & Wes offered to assist Leon with Race Officer duties.  

If anyone else would like to assist, please see Leon or Vern. 

 

Enterprise Trophy  -   

15/11/2014, 24/01/2015, 16/05/2015, only for financial members, 

 

EC12 vs J CLASS match racing.  Timing to be organised later 

 

West Coast-  this is an ongoing discussion, nothing official just casual. If you’re interested 

please let us know. 

 

BUILDING JIG. 

The building jig is available to members for a donation of $5 contact Wes Purvis 

Ph 9812971. 

             

RULES DVD 

See Tom Arthur these are well worth a look even if you are familiar with the rules it’s always 

good to have a refresher. Tom always has them with him so just ask. Although no longer part 

of the committee we appreciate Tom continuing with this. 

 

NEW HULLS 

Graeme has plenty of stock of fully built boats and Leon has stock of bare hulls and lead. 

 

 

Playconcepts, keep them in mind, they are stocking limited fittings, and some good building 

material. 

Graeme also has a good stock of various parts, radio gear hull fittings etc. 

 

MEASURERS 

Peter Vincent Leon Blewett Graeme Raxworthy.  

Remember please a bit of warning if you’re after a full measure, it does take a bit of time and 

the measurers are working in pairs where ever possible 

 

 

Hull and keel kit suppliers Leon & Graeme. 

 

Bow bumpers, a reminder make sure they are fitted correctly available from Leon or Graeme. 

  

LEAD. 

Any lead for keels is always appreciated if you have a small amount let Graeme Raxworthy or 

Leon Blewett know, thanks. 

 

 

Graeme Raxworthy  

Vice President 

 

 


